

August 2, 2005

Andrew Kahn 53 Boyce Place Ridgewood, NJ 07450

Dear Andrew,

It has been a pleasure working with you these last few years. Thank you for the wonderful contributions you made to the PrimeTime program. Your classes, and the manner in which you teach, have made such a tremendous impact on our program. Thank you for the kindness, compassion, patience and professionalism you show to our members. Your spirit is truly appreciated. I wish you all of the luck in your future endeavors. Best wishes for a happy life with your future wife. Please keep in touch.

223 N. VAN DIEN AVENUE - RIDGEWOOD - NJ 07450 - (201) 291-6218

Sincerely,

Elisabeth Lucas

Manager, Gerontology Services and Community Health Education

The Valley Hospital

